
Reason for PD: Mandatory for the type 1 zoning change application 
from M3-3 to B2-3 in order to use the subject property for the 

construction of a new 4,298 square foot, 3 story, 3 unit residential 
building. This project is in the North Branch Industrial Corridor, 
requiring us to obtain approval from the Planning Department.
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